Christmas For Our Troops P.O. Box 10549 Midland, TX 79702-7549

Dear Christmas For Our Troops Staff and Supporters:

Thank you for taking the time and effort to contribute so many wonderful care packages for my Marines and I during this past Christmas Season. The mail is still relatively slow and unreliable, so the packages trickled in over a month's period of time. The slow mail actually helped build anticipation once the Marines became aware of the incredible contents of the CFOT boxes, and we always knew when more boxes arrived because they were often the first sorted for handing out to our Marines.

I wanted to personally express my gratitude for your support and contribution. Your selfless generosity is deeply appreciated. Thank you for your support, and God Bless you and America.

Sincerely,

Jamos Burrow

**Damon Burrows**